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In an effort to support the goals identified by MPS as essential to the accomplishment of the MPS 
Vision and Mission, the President’s activities during the month of October 2018 included the following: 

ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT 

• Attended various district events, including: 

o Black & Latino Male Achievement (BLMA) Department’s Monthly Mentoring Kick-off 

o MPS FAFSA campaign kick-off 

o Playfield renovation groundbreaking at Columbia Playfield 

o MPS Foundation’s Alumni Awards 

o iFair at Washington High School 

o NAF Advisory Board’s meeting at James Madison Academic Campus 

o Community meeting at Daniel Webster Secondary School 

STUDENT, FAMILY, AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 

• Discussed improved continuity of services and expanded opportunities for Milwaukee’s 
children and families with local leaders, including: 

o Danae Davis, Executive Director of Milwaukee Succeeds 

o Grady Crosby, Johnson Controls 

• Attended various community events, including 

o HBCU/Tribal College Fair at Vincent High School 

o Fire Prevention Week Kick-Off at the Survive Alive House 

o Urban Music’s Leadership Conference 

o Helen Bader’s opening 

• Attended the COEL Advisory Board’s meeting at Cardinal Stritch University 

• Attended the Milwaukee Public Library Board’s meeting 

• Attended the Black Male Achievement Advisory Council’s meeting 

EFFECTIVE AND EFFICIENT OPERATIONS 

• Met with district leaders to receive updates on district initiatives: 

o Keith Posley, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

o Jacqueline Mann, Ph.D., Board Clerk/Director, Office of Board Governance 

o Paul Phillips, Milwaukee Board of School Directors 

o Larry Miller, Milwaukee Board of School Directors 

* * * * *  


